
In Reply Refer To: 
1790/4700(CA-370) P 

United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Surprise Field Office 

P.O. Box 460, 602 Cressler Street 
Oetffltviile, CA ,'96104 

(530)279-6101 - (530)279-2171 FAX 
www.ca.blm.gov 

June 1, 2000 

Dear Interested Party: 
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Enclosed for your review, is a copy of the WallOmyori, Nut Mountairf"andHiglrRock Herd 
Management Area Capture Plan and associated Environmental Assessment No. CA-370-00-13. 
Please submit any comments you might have to the address above by June 23, 2000. 

Thank you for your interest in our wild horse and burro program. Please feel free to contact Rob 
Jeffers, Natural Resource Specialist, or myself, at (530)279-6101, if you have any questions. 

Enclosure 
Capture Plan/EA 

Sincerely, 

r$L~~JCUl ~0. ;2UlJu_ 
Susan T. Stokke 
Surprise Field Manager 


	6-1-00 - Capture Plan Copy_00000001

